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11559 Thoroughbred Dr.
South Jordan, UT 84095-7881

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I encourage the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position
Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country’s already
weakened economy.

The artificially inflated prices that result from such speculation
effectively transfer wealth from hard-working Americans to "lucky"
financial elites. This is unfair and immoral.

Sincerely,

Irene L Geary

801-878-1966


